
 

 

Due to an increase in car riders in the afternoon, there is a need for us to adjust our PM car 

rider procedures.  These changes will be effective immediately. 

8th Grade Students and Siblings of 8th Graders-Picked Up at Locust Grove High School 

• All 8th grade students and siblings of 8th graders will be picked up at Locust Grove High School. 

• 8th grade students will be dismissed at 3:55 and escorted to Locust Grove High School. 

• You may begin lining up at Locust Grove High School at 3:30. 

6th & 7th Grade Students-Picked Up at Locust Grove Middle School 

• All 6th & 7th grade students will be dismissed at 3:55 and picked up at Locust Grove Middle. 

• There will only be one line of cars, we will no longer line up by grade level. 

 


